
 

 

Aloha Class of 2033 'Ohana! 

  

Mahalo nui loa for all of your donations for the Hawaii Foodbank!  The class of 
2033 donated 306 pounds of food that was collected from November 10th 
through December 3rd.  The donations that were collected during the week of 
December 7th were donated to the Kamehameha Donation Drop Off this past 
Saturday, December 12th at the Kamehameha bus terminal.  Once again, 
mahalo for all of your donations to help ʻohana in need this holiday 
season.  Please stay healthy and enjoy the upcoming winter break! 

  

Mahalo, 

Cat, Cindi, and Kaiewa 


